OFICINA DE LA RECTORA
UNIVERSIDAD DE CAMAGUEY

Camaguey, October 12, 2008

Wimberly, Francis C.
140 Calle Ojo Feliz,
Santa Fe, NM 87505
USA

Dear Francis C. Wimberly,

With this letter | am officially inviting you to visit the University of Camaguey to
participate in the “International School in Computational Simulation and Modeling
Using Agents”, which will be held in the framework of the 3 Biennial International
Trans-disciplinary Seminar on Complexity, to be held 23 to 27 February, 2009. We
will publish the proceedings of this conference, which will of course, include your
work if your presentation is made in person.

On this occasion, your analytic and methodological contributions to the topic of
“Applied Complexity” in the solution of real-world problems using NetLogo and
StarLogo will surely be stimulating and of great value to the participating scholars
from Cuba, Latin America and the rest of the world. It also will be an excellent
opportunity for you and your colleagues, to share and contrast experiences
between the Complex Adaptive Systems approach of Santa Fe and other schools
and perspectives.

We are convinced that, after the seminar, we will be mutually enriched and closer
to finding better solutions to problems in such important fields of human life as
public health, education, food production and distribution, catastrophe
management, human social development management, and others.

e ——
With kind regards, /’:’T‘ -
7 s
7 | \ / / ;'_ /&
[ 5 e = y/ “"‘ J-‘"’ \f‘!

S
Dra.C. Liane]Goy4s Céspedes | -
Rector [ W2y W&

N\ vem
\\Q\X N RE
.

Carretera Circunvalaciéon Norte Km. 5 2 Camagiiey
Teléfonos: 53 32 262336/261334 Correo electrénico: lianet.govas@reduc.edu.cu




